
HOLOUA STENDER 
45-823 Kupohu Street Kane'ohe, Hawai'i 96744 

Res. 247-9315-Bus. 842-8542 

November 27, 1995 

Kal ihi Palama Culture and the Arts Society Inc. 
375 N . K i n g Street 
Honolulu, Hawai ' i 96817 

Dear Ms. Itagaki, 

It is truly an honor to be included in the "Nana I Na Loea H u l a " documentation project. 
I have edited the interview and hopes this meets with the author's approval. Please call 
me if there are any questions. 

Also, would it be possible to purchase photographs of myself that were taken by Mr. 
Shuzo Uemoto for my personal photo album. Mr. Uemoto is truly an artist and I hope 
that it w i l l be possible to purchase photographs from him. Please contact me with your 

reply. 

Mahalo, 

Holoua Stender 


